
Hi 
 
I work with eight APY Community Councils and provide administrative support. 
 
I believe this new proposal could unfairly impact on Directors and potential Directors 
in the APY Lands who don’t always have current or otherwise, proof of ID. 
 
A new Council is voted in each year and this would be an onerous requirement on 
my position to ensure that APY Aboriginal Corporation Directors (about 65 persons) 
apply with proof of identity. 
 
I ask that APY Council Corporations be exempt from this requirement. 
 
With regards 
 
Bonni Yeatman 
CASO Coordinator 
Regional Anangu Services Aboriginal Corporation 
Umuwa Depot 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 




